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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following pupils who have achieved their Bronze Merit Award: 
Manha Muneer 7C Lola Nurse 7S  

 

• The following pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Sharminth Nagalingham 7C Harry White 7S Jacelyn Cowie 8T 

Joseph Ryan 8T   
 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits: 
Daisy Lee 9T Jack Beevers 10C  

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Riley Swinwood 7C Alice Victory 7S Oliver Stanton 8S 

 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits: 
James Chapman 9S William Sumner-Wilson 10T Lauren Trow 10T 

Shrika Danda 12T   
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Miles Brewin 7C William Brown 7C Dawson King 7S 

Bradley Rudd 7S Hunter Rodwell 7T Eileen Yang 7T 

Poppy Chapman 8S Harlow Jones 8S Ellie Burrell 8T 
 

• The following Middle School pupils who have achieved 100 Merits: 
India Elsom 9C Zachary Lowes 9T Ella-Mai Twomey 9T 

Kieron Meade 10S   
 

• The following pupils who have attained Departmental Subject Colours: 
English Evie Rowberry 9T  

English Literature Navaruban Sanganithy 9S  

Geography Ryan Spurr 9C Elsa Onaji 9S 

Caiden Nutland 10C Laura Rudd 10S 

Music Harry Hall 9C  

Religious Studies Florence Cartwright 9C Navaruban Sanganithy 9S 

Grace Allis 9T  
 

• The following pupils who have attained their Subject Leader’s Commendation: 
French Willow Fearn 8C Stacy Mawer Capellan 8S 

Namayanja Pearson 8S Ellie Burrell 8T 

Jacelyn Cowie 8T Nola Dillon 8T 

Cony Jones-Brown 8T Jacob Tee 8T 

Mercy Teklit 8T Renosh Thayaruban 8T 

Charles Webb-Meek 8T Alina Xie 8T 

8 July 2025 

 

Well done 
Harrison on your 

achievement! 



 

 

 

• Harrison Smith 9C who passed his Grade 7 Drums, Level 3 Certificate in Graded Examination in Rock and 
Pop, with a Merit. 

 
You will likely have noticed that we have updated our school Intranet which is now mobile optimised and 
allows you to view more data than our app QEGSAnywhere.  Although we plan to redevelop QEGSAnywhere, 
we suggest you move to using the intranet to keep up-to-date on your child’s progress.  If you need your 
account resetting, please contact the school office who will be able to help.  We hope you find the new 
version useful. 
 
The school prefects, Madeleine Howarth and Jess Green 12S, 
would like to thank everybody for their generous donations of 
food to Alford Storehouse Food Bank, they were extremely 
grateful.   
 
We are pleased to announce that Spanning donated the most and 
will win house points.  
 
 
We have been made aware of a road closure in Burgh le Marsh which will affect the Hunts bus service.  Please 
be aware, from this evening until the end of the 14 July, the only stops in Burgh le Marsh, will be the Bell 
Inn/Spar Shop and Top Wainfleet road/junction of Station Rd.  Please refer to Hunts Facebook page for their 
full statement. 
 
Applications are welcome from Year 11 students for our Sixth Form.  Please contact the school office or  
Mr Lavender, our Head of Sixth Form.  Our current prospectus is available on our website, together with a 
copy of the application form. 
 
Sutton Trusthorpe and Mablethorpe Project (STaMP) CIC are holding a Youth Engagement Drop-In on 
Saturday 12 July at Mablethorpe Library on Stanley Avenue from 10.00 am to 12.45 pm. 
 
The Annual Flu vaccination is being administered on Monday, 29th September 2025 to current Year 7 to 10 
students.  Please give your consent by using the link in the attached letter. 
 
And finally, thank you for all the effort that staff and students put into the visit by the Ofsted team last week.  
It was an honour to be able to support Ofsted with the development of the new framework and be in a 
position to influence the national dialogue around the inspection regime.  
 
Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

 

Year 7 to 10 parents 
- please read the 

attached NHS letter 
and follow 

instructions to give 
your consent! 

 

https://intranet.queenelizabeths.co.uk/intranet/home/indexstaff.aspx?
https://www.facebook.com/hunts.coaches/?locale=en_GB&scrlybrkr=5cb2699f
https://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/current6formprospectus.pdf
http://www.queenelizabeths.co.uk/files/Y12%20Application%20Form.pdf

